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Decision:  Pioneer Village Station Art Installation Update 
 
At its meeting on July 10, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report 
as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the Board:    
 

1. Approve activating the art installation at Pioneer Village Station upon implementation of the 
five mitigation principles noted below: 

a. Displaying terms of use relating to the artwork; 

b. Limits to be placed on the time of day the interactive portion of the artwork is accessible 
to the public. At certain times at night, based on a reduced volume of customers, the 
interactive portion of the artwork will not be displayed.  

c. Safety related words, which list is to be developed, are to be prohibited. 

d. Inappropriate content contrary to the laws of Canada are to be removed, subject to 
subsection (e) below. 

e. An independent third party panel is to be established to evaluate the content removed in 
accordance with subsection (d) and complaints related to inappropriate content and 
make recommendations for permanent removal or reinstatement.  In order to ensure 
transparency, all decisions of the third party panel will be publically available, including 
potentially through the artwork. 

2. Approve the artist to revise the artwork and the artistic software to accommodate the 
mitigating measures.   

 




